
 
 

Hingalganj Mahavidyalaya 
 
 

Notice 
 

2nd May,2019 

 

All students and staff members are 
requested to return books borrowed 
from the Central Library and 
Departmental Libraries before 15th 
May,2019 to facilitate Annual Stock 
Evaluation and Catalogue updating. 
 
This should be treated as a matter of 
extreme importance. 
 
 

By Order, 
 

Nupur Datta 
(Convenor)  

Library Sub-Committee. 
 
  

 


